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                                                                                                                                 18th March 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers 

We wanted to share with you an update regarding the provision of school dinners at King’s Academy 
Northern Parade. 

As you will be aware, we currently have an in-house catering team providing your children with their lunch 
each day.  King’s Group Academies Trust have, however, taken the decision to change the way we manage 
this service to you.  Therefore from 25th March 2024, King’s Academy Northern Parade will be employing a 
company to manage our kitchen and food facilities and the chosen provider is Chartwells.  Chartwells are 
experts in their field and will guide our dedicated team who will still be preparing and cooking the meals 
onsite as they have always done.   

You will therefore see a change in the published menus.  The new menus offer a variety of options for your 
children and the cost of the meal will remain unchanged.  As we are committed to sustainability, we would 
ask that you bear with in the first week of this new provision as we will be using stock from our existing 
kitchen and slowly incorporating the new menu over the week so there may be some changes.  

I am sure that you will love the menu's new options and we look forward to working with Chartwells to 
provide your children with a nutritious and balanced meal. 

Kind regards 

King’s Academy Northern Parade 

 


